Mary Kay Kiss And Tell Kiss Card
If you ally dependence such a referred mary kay kiss and tell kiss card books
that will have enough money you worth, acquire the very best seller from us
currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to comical books, lots
of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are with launched, from
best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all ebook collections mary kay kiss and tell
kiss card that we will unquestionably offer. It is not on the subject of the
costs. Its virtually what you need currently. This mary kay kiss and tell kiss
card, as one of the most working sellers here will completely be along with the
best options to review.

Only a Kiss Mary Balogh 2015 Arriving at Hardford Hall for an impulsive visit,
Percival Hayes, Earl of Hardford, finds Lady Barclay, who secluded herself
after her husband's death, awakens a passion he never thought possible.
The Compu-mark Directory of U.S. Trademarks 1990
Talk of the Town Mary Kay McComas 2013-12-03 An artist finds love in the
unlikeliest of places in this charming, award-winning romance by New York
Times–bestselling author of The One for Me. Rosemary Wickum treasures the
curious items she finds at the recycling center—pieces perfect for her metal
sculptures. She has her hands full focusing on her art while waitressing to
support her father and teenage son. But she becomes the talk of the town when
Gary Albright, the handsome owner of the recycling center, begins pursuing her
in earnest. With the whole town cheering them on, Rosemary and Gary discover
their shared love for creating things of beauty out of the discarded and
forgotten, a common ground on which to build a relationship based in trust,
honesty, and love. “It is a rare author who can weave together irresistible
characters, emotional heartache, wacky humor and social consciousness–all
within one superb romance. Rarer still is one who can do it with such exquisite
style. Brava, Mary Kay McComas!” —RT Book Reviews
The Canepa School of Dance Jane E. Canepa 2006 This popular dance school was
formed in 1955 in Baraboo after local appliance and tire store owner Tony
Canepa tap-danced at the Sauk County Fairgrounds as the Mystery Merchant. Upon
learning his identity, friends and neighbors begged him to give their children
dance lessons. The handsome Canepa was a dancer at the University of Wisconsin.
His svelte wife, Alberta, had taken dancing lessons from the third grade
through high school. Eventually the dancing duo had 11 children of their own,
and as the dancing school grew, so did the dancing Canepa family. Over 3,500
students have learned to dance from the Canepa family. This volume depicts the
yearly dance recitals that were staged to benefit St. Marys Ringling Hospital,
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the Circus World Museum, and Camp Wawbeek, an Easter Seal Society camp for
handicapped children located in Wisconsin Dells. There are also many
photographs of the Canepa family, who as a troupe performed professionally for
over 25 years. This popular dance school was formed in 1955 in Baraboo after
local appliance and tire store owner Tony Canepa tap-danced at the Sauk County
Fairgrounds as the Mystery Merchant. Upon learning his identity, friends and
neighbors begged him to give their children dance lessons. The handsome Canepa
was a dancer at the University of Wisconsin. His svelte wife, Alberta, had
taken dancing lessons from the third grade through high school. Eventually the
dancing duo had 11 children of their own, and as the dancing school grew, so
did the dancing Canepa family. Over 3,500 students have learned to dance from
the Canepa family. This volume depicts the yearly dance recitals that were
staged to benefit St. Marys Ringling Hospital, the Circus World Museum, and
Camp Wawbeek, an Easter Seal Society camp for handicapped children located in
Wisconsin Dells. There are also many photographs of the Canepa family, who as a
troupe performed professionally for over 25 years.
The Blue Book of Grammar and Punctuation Lester Kaufman 2021-04-16 The
bestselling workbook and grammar guide, revised and updated! Hailed as one of
the best books around for teaching grammar, The Blue Book of Grammar and
Punctuation includes easy-to-understand rules, abundant examples, dozens of
reproducible quizzes, and pre- and post-tests to help teach grammar to middle
and high schoolers, college students, ESL students, homeschoolers, and more.
This concise, entertaining workbook makes learning English grammar and usage
simple and fun. This updated 12th edition reflects the latest updates to
English usage and grammar, and includes answers to all reproducible quizzes to
facilitate self-assessment and learning. Clear and concise, with easy-to-follow
explanations, offering "just the facts" on English grammar, punctuation, and
usage Fully updated to reflect the latest rules, along with even more quizzes
and pre- and post-tests to help teach grammar Ideal for students from seventh
grade through adulthood in the US and abroad For anyone who wants to understand
the major rules and subtle guidelines of English grammar and usage, The Blue
Book of Grammar and Punctuation offers comprehensive, straightforward
instruction.
Billboard 1943-08-14 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
Christmas Bliss Mary Kay Andrews 2013-10-15 As the holidays approach, Savannah
antique dealer Weezie Foley is distracted by both her upcoming wedding and her
best friend and maid-of-honor BeBe Loudermilk, who, due to give birth any day,
is still adamantly refusing to marry her live-in-love Harry. 250,000 first
printing.
Knights of the State Department: A Novel of the Marine Security Guard Guy
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Lennon
Suite 606 J. D. Robb 2008-11-04 #1 New York Times bestselling author J. D. Robb
presents four stories of paranormal desire and suspense—featuring a Lieutenant
Eve Dallas novella. In J. D. Robb's "Ritual in Death," Eve Dallas plunges into
the violent aftermath of a ritualistic murder—and into the mind of an alleged
witness who can’t remember a thing to save his life. Mary Blayney's "Love
Endures" investigates a deception that has kept two lovers apart for years.
Ruth Ryan Langan's "Cold Case" brings a lost man out of a storm to face a
breathtaking twist of fate. And Mary Kay McComas's "Wayward Wizard" follows a
mother, her son, and a wizard lost through the threads of time.
Kiss Me, Kelly Mary Kay McComas 2014-04-22 An enigmatic cop and a beautiful
bartender become enmeshed in a morass of secrets, lies, and irresistible
passion The stranger who shows up at Kelly Branigan’s bar tells her his name is
Baker. No first name. No intimate details. The attraction is instant—and
unstoppable. They share a sizzling, toe-curling kiss. But Baker is off limits
because Kelly has one ironclad rule: Never date a cop. If she only knew . . .
Baker didn’t just happen to walk into the Brooklyn tavern by chance. Before
this night is over, Kelly will become an unwitting pawn in a sting to take down
a dangerous criminal. For Baker, getting close enough to win her trust is one
thing. Falling for the sensual beauty who hails from a long line of cops just
ratcheted up the stakes. Now, keeping Kelly safe is the number-one priority for
the Chicago cop. Keeping his hands off her is a close second . . . This ebook
features an extended biography of Mary Kay McComas.
Woman's Home Companion 1915
Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third Series Library of Congress. Copyright
Office 1963 Includes Part 1, Number 1: Books and Pamphlets, Including Serials
and Contributions to Periodicals (January - June)
Sunset Beach Mary Kay Andrews 2019-05-07 Pull up a lounge chair and have a
cocktail at Sunset Beach – it comes with a twist. Drue Campbell’s life is
adrift. Out of a job and down on her luck, life doesn’t seem to be getting any
better when her estranged father, Brice Campbell, a flamboyant personal injury
attorney, shows up at her mother’s funeral after a twenty-year absence. Worse,
he’s remarried – to Drue’s eighth grade frenemy, Wendy, now his office manager.
And they’re offering her a job. It seems like the job from hell, but the offer
is sweetened by the news of her inheritance – her grandparents’ beach bungalow
in the sleepy town of Sunset Beach, a charming but storm-damaged eyesore now
surrounded by waterfront McMansions. With no other prospects, Drue begrudgingly
joins the firm, spending her days screening out the grifters whose phone calls
flood the law office. Working with Wendy is no picnic either. But when a
suspicious death at an exclusive beach resort nearby exposes possible
corruption at her father’s firm, she goes from unwilling cubicle rat to
unwitting investigator, and is drawn into a case that may – or may not –
involve her father. With an office romance building, a decades-old missing
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persons case re-opened, and a cottage in rehab, one thing is for sure at Sunset
Beach: there’s a storm on the horizon. Sunset Beach is a compelling ride, full
of Mary Kay Andrews' signature wit, heart, and charm.
Misled Tony Ginyard 2015-08-24 A dangerous killer is loose in Philadelphia,
brutally murdering pre-op transgender people, and a detective a week away from
retirement becomes collateral damage. Beloved investigative reporter Pamela
Downing begins investigating the case, even as her own life is threatened. The
body count continues to rise, threatening everyone connected to the case. Bryce
Haddaway, Pamela’s best friend, seems to have it all, just like his celebrity
pal, but her public humiliation and its fallout lead to devastation for all
involved. Within 24 hours, their lives irrevocably change, thanks to broken
promises, violence and a fragile psyche that comes close to the breaking point.
As events continue to spiral out of control, the desire for revenge leads
someone to the point of no return. Misled stars a cast of characters pushed to
the brink, turning to unbridled passion even as they find they must fight to
stay one step ahead of the killer. It only takes one match to light a fire, and
the thrills and eroticism of this novel take readers on a rollercoaster of
emotion.
Kiss of the She-Devil M. William Phelps 2012-03-01 The true-crime story of a
cheating husband, the other woman, and her plot to kill the wife, by the
bestselling author of Murder, New England. When librarian Martha Gail Fulton
was gunned down in a Michigan parking lot on a quiet evening, there were two
obvious suspects—Gail's husband George, a former military officer . . . and
George's mistress, the flashy businesswoman Donna Kay Trapani. Police were
baffled to find that both had ironclad alibis. Yet evidence showed the shooter,
a male, had an accomplice—a mystery woman. Now, M. William Phelps recounts the
compelling real-life drama of a twisted love triangle that ended in bloody
murder, and the riveting investigation that brought to light a master
manipulator's trail of deadly deceit. Praise for New York Times bestselling
author M. William Phelps “One of our most engaging crime journalists.”
—Katherine Ramsland, New York Times – bestselling author of Confession of a
Serial Killer: The Untold Story of Dennis Rader, the BTK Killer “Phelps creates
a vivid portrait.” —Publishers Weekly “One of America's finest true-crime
writers.” —Vincent Bugliosi, New York Times bestselling author of Helter
Skelter Includes sixteen pages of dramatic photos
Someday, Somewhere Mary Kay McComas 2014-04-22 Sometimes love comes when you
least expect it . . . Between her career and raising her sister’s orphaned
little boys, industrial-planning consultant Jan Harper doesn’t have time for
romance. Famous last words. From the moment she meets tall, dark, swoon-worthy
Kevin Toliver, she is in danger of losing the one thing she swore never again
to give: her heart. When he walked into the boardroom of Toliver, Inc., Kevin
was expecting a man—not a wholesome beauty with painful memories. But the New
York entrepreneur is quickly drawn to Jan, even following her back to Pleasant
Valley, Colorado, to offer the promotion of a lifetime. Try as she might, Jan
can’t deny the powerful attraction between them. Can Kevin help her move beyond
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the secrets of her past and find that special place where love can thrive and
bloom? Recipient of the Washington Romance Writers’ Outstanding Achievement
Award. This ebook features an extended biography of Mary Kay McComas.
Can I Kiss You? Michael J. Domitrz 2016-03-30 Mike Domitrz is one of the
leading experts for transforming our sexual culture to one being built on
consent and respect. For over two decades, educators, military, families,
colleges and individuals of all have sought out Mike and his impactful programs
and speaking engagements.
Los Angeles Magazine 1999-07 Los Angeles magazine is a regional magazine of
national stature. Our combination of award-winning feature writing,
investigative reporting, service journalism, and design covers the people,
lifestyle, culture, entertainment, fashion, art and architecture, and news that
define Southern California. Started in the spring of 1961, Los Angeles magazine
has been addressing the needs and interests of our region for 48 years. The
magazine continues to be the definitive resource for an affluent population
that is intensely interested in a lifestyle that is uniquely Southern
Californian.
The High Tide Club Mary Kay Andrews 2018-05-08 From the New York Times
bestselling author of The Weekenders comes a delightful new novel about new
love, old secrets, and the kind of friendship that transcends generations. When
ninety-nine-year-old heiress Josephine Bettendorf Warrick summons Brooke
Trappnell to Talisa Island, her 20,000 acre remote barrier island home, Brooke
is puzzled. Everybody in the South has heard about the eccentric millionaire
mistress of Talisa, but Brooke has never met her. Josephine’s cryptic note says
she wants to discuss an important legal matter with Brooke, who is an attorney,
but Brooke knows that Mrs. Warrick has long been a client of a prestigious
Atlanta law firm. Over a few meetings, the ailing Josephine spins a tale of old
friendships, secrets, betrayal and a long-unsolved murder. She tells Brooke she
is hiring her for two reasons: to protect her island and legacy from those who
would despoil her land, and secondly, to help her make amends with the heirs of
the long dead women who were her closest friends, the girls of The High Tide
Club—so named because of their youthful skinny dipping escapades—Millie, Ruth
and Varina. When Josephine dies with her secrets intact, Brooke is charged with
contacting Josephine’s friends’ descendants and bringing them together on
Talisa for a reunion of women who’ve actually never met. The High Tide Club is
Mary Kay Andrews at her Queen of the Beach Reads best, a compelling and witty
tale of romance thwarted, friendships renewed, justice delivered, and true love
found. Praise for The Weekenders: “This book has all the makings of a beach
read...The perfect blend of drama, humor, intrigue, and just a touch of
murder.” —Bustle “Andrews has this ‘perfect beach read’ label down pat—and then
some. The Weekenders is not just good, it is beyond good... Summer doesn’t
truly begin without a Mary Kay Andrews book in your beach bag,so here is
another winner and Top Pick just for you.” —RT Book Reviews (Top Pick)
“Andrews’ novels...are the epitome of relaxing yet involving summer reads, and
her latest is no exception.” —Booklist
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Southerly 1997 Vols. for 1939-1944 include the Annual report of the Australian
English Association; v. for 1945-1946 include the Annual report of the Sydney
Branch of the English Association.
Catalog of Copyright Entries Library of Congress. Copyright Office 1954
Catalogue of Title-entries of Books and Other Articles Entered in the Office of
the Librarian of Congress, at Washington, Under the Copyright Law ... Wherein
the Copyright Has Been Completed by the Deposit of Two Copies in the Office
Library of Congress. Copyright Office 1964
Weekly World News 1998-03-10 Rooted in the creative success of over 30 years of
supermarket tabloid publishing, the Weekly World News has been the world's only
reliable news source since 1979. The online hub www.weeklyworldnews.com is a
leading entertainment news site.
Pre-Incident Indicators of Terrorist Incidents Brent L. Smith 2011-01 This is a
print on demand edition of a hard to find publication. Explores whether
sufficient data exists to examine the temporal and spatial relationships that
existed in terrorist group planning, and if so, could patterns of preparatory
conduct be identified? About one-half of the terrorists resided, planned, and
prepared for terrorism relatively close to their eventual target. The terrorist
groups existed for 1,205 days from the first planning meeting to the date of
the actual/planned terrorist incident. The planning process for specific acts
began 2-3 months prior to the terrorist incident. This study examined selected
terrorist groups/incidents in the U.S. from 1980-2002. It provides for the
potential to identify patterns of conduct that might lead to intervention prior
to the commission of the actual terrorist incidents. Illustrations.
The Trouble with Magic Mary Kay McComas 2012-11-20 Two people, locked in a
bitter battle, find their lives forever changed by the irresistible pull of an
ancient legend Harriet Wheaton is out of options. Her manor house on Jovette
Island is in foreclosure and, in a desperate attempt to save it, she invites
Payton Dunsmore to view her home. She feels sure that once he sees how
important it is to her, he will stop pressing for the foreclosure and
compromise with her. But when Payton arrives, it’s not the house that captures
his attention. He’s undeniably drawn to stubborn, passionate Harriet, but still
has no intention of saving the manor. Past the point of an amicable resolution,
Harriet plays her last card, marooning them on the island and turning to the
old Jovette legend that those who arrive as enemies will leave as lovers. But
will the legend really work its magic and save her family legacy? And will
Harriet be able to hold onto Payton’s heart without knowing if his passion is
part of a spell or the real magic of love? This ebook features an extended
biography of Mary Kay McComas.
Dixieland Sushi Cara Lockwood 2009-11-24 Wax on.... Jen Nakamura Taylor thought
she left behind her awkward past of growing up half-Japanese, half-white in a
small Southern town when she moved north to produce a popular Chicago
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television show. But when she gets word that her Southern Belle cousin is
marrying Kevin Peterson, the very boy Jen loved-with-a-capital-L for years, she
realizes she can't run from her past forever. Not only does the news conjure up
sticky memories of growing up with a mixed heritage in the South (soy sauce on
chicken fried steak, anyone?) but now the very single and very busy Jen has got
to find a date for the wedding -- a grand affair that could put Scarlett O'Hara
to shame. Wax off.... Riley -- Jen's cute British friend from work -- seems
just the ticket; even his girlfriend thinks it's a good idea. But as Jen and
Riley whistle on down to Dixie, sparks start to fly. Add to the fire the grownup but still charming Kevin Peterson, who appears to have a soft spot for Jen,
and, well, whoa. It's going to take everything Jen has (and a lot of help from
the Karate Kid-wisdom of her pop culture hero Mr. Miyagi) to survive the
meeting of past and present, and of North and Far East and South...where Jen
finally learns to come to terms with her heritage, her love life, and herself.
Deadly Is the Kiss Rhyannon Byrd 2012-03-20 To save her exiled family, Juliana
Sabin reluctantly helps vampire Ashe Granger who, searching for a killer,
believes that she is his soul mate. Original. 28,000 first printing.
Hello, Summer Mary Kay Andrews 2020-05-05 New York Times bestselling author and
Queen of the Beach Reads Mary Kay Andrews delivers her next blockbuster, Hello
Summer. It’s a new season... Conley Hawkins left her family’s small town
newspaper, The Silver Bay Beacon, in the rearview mirror years ago. Now a star
reporter for a big-city paper, Conley is exactly where she wants to be and is
about to take a fancy new position in Washington, D.C. Or so she thinks. For
small town scandals... When the new job goes up in smoke, Conley finds herself
right back where she started, working for her sister, who is trying to keep The
Silver Bay Beacon afloat—and she doesn’t exactly have warm feelings for Conley.
Soon she is given the unenviable task of overseeing the local gossip column,
“Hello, Summer.” And big-time secrets. Then Conley witnesses an accident that
ends in the death of a local congressman—a beloved war hero with a shady past.
The more she digs into the story, the more dangerous it gets. As an old
heartbreaker causes trouble and a new flame ignites, it soon looks like their
sleepy beach town is the most scandalous hotspot of the summer.
Ladies' Night Mary Kay Andrews 2013-06-04 Cut off from her palatial home and
checking account after an act of post-divorce rage forces her to move in with
her widowed mother and attend court-mandated group therapy, rising media star
Grace Stanton bonds with three fellow patients who she helps plot respective
pursuits of justice and closure. By the best-selling author of Spring Fever.
The Laughing Librarian Jeanette C. Smith 2014-01-10 Despite the stodgy
stereotypes, libraries and librarians themselves can be quite funny. The
spectrum of library humor from sources inside and outside the profession ranges
from the subtle wit of the New Yorker to the satire of Mad. This examination of
American library humor over the past 200 years covers a wide range of topics
and spans the continuum between light and dark, from parodies to portrayals of
libraries and their staffs as objects of fear. It illuminates different types
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of librarians--the collector, the organization person, the keeper, the change
agent--and explores stereotypes like the shushing little old lady with a bun,
the male scholar-librarian, the library superhero, and the anti-stereotype of
the sexy librarian. Profiles of the most prominent library humorists round out
this lively study.
Little Bitty Lies Mary Kay Andrews 2009-10-13 “Little white lies have never
been so risky—or so much fun.” — Orlando Sentinel New York Times bestselling
author Mary Kay Andrews delivers a tantalizing tale about an abandoned Atlanta
housewife and mother who tells one tiny white lie that sets her world spiraling
outrageously out of control. This winning and wonderful romp focuses on all the
important things in life: marriage and divorce, mothers and daughters,
friendship and betrayal. Throw in small town secrets, one woman’s lifelong
quest for home, and the perfect chicken salad recipe, and you have an ideal
escape for fans of Fannie Flagg, Jennifer Crusie, Adriana Trigiani, Emily
Giffin, and the Sweet Potato Queens.
The Motion Picture Guide 1985
Billboard 1943-06-19 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
The Newcomer Mary Kay Andrews 2021-05-04 Mary Kay Andrews, the New York Times
bestselling author and Queen of the Beach Reads delivers her next page-turner
for the summer with The Newcomer. In trouble and on the run... After she
discovers her sister Tanya dead on the floor of her fashionable New York City
townhouse, Letty Carnahan is certain she knows who did it: Tanya’s ex; sleazy
real estate entrepreneur Evan Wingfield. Even in the grip of grief and panic
Letty heeds her late sister’s warnings: “If anything bad happens to me—it’s
Evan. Promise me you’ll take Maya and run. Promise me.” With a trunkful of
emotional baggage... So Letty grabs her sister’s Mercedes and hits the road
with her wailing four-year-old niece Maya. Letty is determined to out-run Evan
and the law, but run to where? Tanya, a woman with a past shrouded in secrets,
left behind a “go-bag” of cash and a big honking diamond ring—but only one
clue: a faded magazine story about a sleepy mom-and-pop motel in a Florida
beach town with the improbable name of Treasure Island. She sheds her old life
and checks into an uncertain future at The Murmuring Surf Motel. The No Vacancy
sign is flashing & the sharks are circling... And that’s the good news. Because
The Surf, as the regulars call it, is the winter home of a close-knit flock of
retirees and snowbirds who regard this odd-duck newcomer with suspicion and
down-right hostility. As Letty settles into the motel’s former storage room,
she tries to heal Maya’s heartache and unravel the key to her sister’s shady
past, all while dodging the attention of the owner’s dangerously attractive son
Joe, who just happens to be a local police detective. Can Letty find romance as
well as a room at the inn—or will Joe betray her secrets and put her behind
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bars? With danger closing in, it’s a race to find the truth and right the
wrongs of the past.
May I Kiss You? Michael J. Domitrz 2003 The actual suvivors read their chapters
in this unique 4 CD set. Plus, the survivors are interviewed at the end of each
chapter -- a bonus that is only available on the CDs.
Billboard 1943-07-10 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
Working Mother 2002-10 The magazine that helps career moms balance their
personal and professional lives.
Billboard 1943-10-30 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
Billboard 1945-12-01 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
The Weekenders Mary Kay Andrews 2016-05-17 Some people stay all summer long on
the idyllic island of Belle Isle, North Carolina. Some people come only for the
weekends-and it's something they look forward to all week long. When Riley
Griggs is waiting for her husband to arrive at the ferry one Friday afternoon,
she is instead served with papers informing her that her island home is being
foreclosed. To make matters worse, her husband is nowhere to be found. She
turns to her island friends for help and support, but each of them has their
own secrets and the clock is ticking as the mystery deepens. Cocktail parties
and crab boil aside, Riley must find a way to investigate the secrets of Belle
Island, the husband she might not really know, and the summer that could change
everything.
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